
THE POTOMAC SCHOOL
McLEAN, FAIRFAX COUNTY 

VIRGINIA
March ‘5. «955

Dear Laura,

Just a note to thank you for your 
LETTER AND SAY HOW EXCITING IT IS TO HEAR OF 
YOUR ADVENTURES WITH THE NAVAJO BOOK.

I THINK WE WILL LEAVE THE OCTOBER 

DATE TO YOU BUT WOULD SAY OFF HAND, THAT THE 
17th or 24th would probably be the best days 
for us. But we will certainly turn ourselves 
INSIDE OUT TO HAVE YOU THE TIME YOU CAN MOST 
easily come. Please remember that we expect 
YOU TO stay with us as long as possible and 
HOPE THAT YOU WILL BE ABLE TO TAKE SOME 

PICTURES IN THE SCHOOL.

I WILL BE MISSING THE SOUTHWEST 

HORRIBLY THIS NEXT SUMMER IN SPITE OF THE FACT 
THAT I WILL NO DOUBT ENJOY ENGLAND AND NORWAY,

Give my very best love to Betsy and 
TELL HER WE ARE HOPING AGAINST HOPE THAT SHE 
•8 GOING TO BE ABLE TO COME EaST, TOO.

Affectionately,


